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 Margriet den Boer COMMNT2016/6891/P 04/01/2017  01:06:08 An assessment whether the construction is in accordance with the Right to Light law for the Oval Road 

properties adjoining the construction site is needed. I am a renter of 23A Oval Road and I believe my 

Right to Light may be compromised. The expected construction noise is also highly problematic for I 

am working at home in an office directly adjoining  the construction site. I do not have an alternative 

place to work.
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